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To: All R44 Dealers, Service Centers and Owners 
 
 
 Re: U.S. $1,000 REBATE FOR BLADDER FUEL TANK RETROFIT KITS 

OFFER EXTENDED TO APRIL 30, 2013 
_________________________________________________________ 

 
Robinson Helicopter Co. (RHC) is offering for a limited time a U.S $1,000 rebate 
to all R44 owners who purchase and install the KI-196 Kit, in accordance with SB-
78B. This offer has been extended to include all fuel tank kits purchased and 
installed on or before April 30, 2013. 
 
To receive the rebate, the owner must provide RHC with the aircraft serial number, 
RHC invoice number and a copy of the logbook page which includes the date of 
installation and the mechanic’s signature. All requests for credit must be received 
by RHC no later than May 31, 2013 and does not apply to aircraft covered under 
warranty. 
 
KI-196 kits are readily available and may be ordered thru your RHC customer 
service representative.  

 
 

Regards, 
Robinson Helicopter Co. 

 
Kurt Robinson 
President 


